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Chair Jama, Vice-Chair Bonham, and members of the committee, 

 

I urge you to support rideshare drivers in Oregon and support SB 1166. The pay is 

simply too low! I'm in Central Oregon and I only get 20-25% of what the rider pays, 

this makes no sense. I know Uber has operating costs, but there's no reason for 

them to get that much of the share. The app also has major navigational issues, 

doesn't seem to pick up on the correct locations, it's very inaccurate. The surges tend 

to be random and quick, making it difficult for drivers to benefit from it. There's also 

too many rideshare drivers on the road. We need the fair pay, protections, and 

benefits in Senate Bill 1166. Please support the bill. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Ric Kaza 

Uber driver 


